
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – November 13 

DAY 1 

 

Unclaimed i.d. cards are now available at Ms. Belke’s desk in the main lobby. 

 

Future Medical Professionals Club will meet on Thursday November 16th after school in room F219. 

Members should arrive on time in order to ensure they are present for the yearbook photo. The 

guest speaker this meeting is a geneticist who will speak on her experience in the field. Any 

students interested in the medical field after high school are welcome to attend. Please see the 

canvas page or contact Ms. Mandel for more details. 

Scholar’s Bowl will meet on Thursday, November 16th after school in F207.  All are welcome to 

attend.  Please see Mr. Stoner if you have any questions.   

If you’re interested in joining the Girls’ Bowling team, information can be found on the girl’s 

bowling website or in room G223. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


